

King George Crescent, Rushall, Walsall, West Midlands, WS4 1EG TEL: 01922 721081

Email: postbox@elmwood.walsall.sch.uk Website: www.elmwood.walsall.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mr. L. Cross, BA Hons. MSc, NPQH,

Deputy Headteacher: Mrs G Francis, BA Hon, NPQML Assistant Headteacher: Mr M Hawkes, BA Hons, NPQSL

MH/DEC 19th June 2024

Dear Parents/Carers

RE: SCHOOL CHAMPIONS TRIP

We are pleased to inform you about the upcoming Elmwood School Champions trip to the Snowdome in Tamworth.

This is a skiing experience and pupils will have a 1 hour and 30-minute session on the snow. Your child has been chosen due to the consistency in how they have lived into the Elmwood values this year.

This is a fantastic opportunity as only three pupils have been chosen. Your child has been chosen due to showing care for self, care for others or care for the environment. They will depart from school at 9:00 am and return for 12:00 noon after learning how to ski on the slopes in the Snowdome. Can I please request that pupils wear suitable clothes for the venue such as warm clothing and gloves if possible.

We can't wait to see the pictures of them skiing down those slopes.

Yours sincerely

MR M HAWKES

PE TEACHER/ASSISTANT HEADTEACHE



## INVESTORS IN PEOPLE

We invest in people Gold

Dyslexia Friendly School Level 1 Award







**Team Teach Gold Award** 

Walsall's Anti-Bullying Charter Mark – Silver Award